THE DOG WARDEN COMETH!
Once again the Council has been receiving a spate of complaints about dog owners failing to clear up after their defecating dogs. We carried in last year`s newsletters a warning of the heavy fines that can now be imposed for this unpleasant and unnecessary offence. Having asked the Borough Council`s Dog Warden to visit the area and see the problem for himself, we have now to report two developments:

1 The Warden has provided a considerable number of signs stressing to dog-owners that leaving dog mess IS an offence. These have been erected in many areas of the parish.

2 The Warden has stressed that any owners reported to him for this offence will receive a letter and a one-time warning of the offence. If the same person is reported again, prosecution and possible fine will follow.

We suspect that mostly this problem when people are walking their dogs in the darkness of late evening, or even early morning. We strongly urge all residents to report to us directly sighting of any dog owner committing this offence. Given a name and location, we will then inform the Dog Warden and require action to be taken. This is not a matter to be taken lightly. Not only is it a disgusting and noisome sight to come across such dog faeces, it is a specific health risk, particularly to children.

Help us to stop this offensive and illegal behaviour!

